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I am opposed to this bill. The ranking system of open primary voting is a terrible idea. 

Not only would it make the process of tabulating votes confusing, the possibility for 

errors and manipulation would be significantly compounded compared to traditional 

voting. Voting would be more difficult and confusing for the average voter, resulting in 

even more people not bothering to vote or voting incorrectly. This bill is a blatant 

attempt to manipulate the system and disenfranchise affiliated voters. Please stop 

this bill from proceeding.  


